
PEACE BE WITH YOU! 
Thank you for your incredible generosity in surpassing your 
parish’s Diocesan Annual Appeal goal. Your faithful support is a 
profound witness to Christ’s call:

	 “As the Father has sent me, so I send you.” — John 20:21

By answering this call, you are truly Fueling Missions of Hope throughout 
our diocese. Your gift has empowered vital ministries such as Vocations, 
Catholic Education, and the House of Mercy—ministries that proclaim the 
Gospel, nurture faith formation, care for those in need,  
and build up the Body of Christ.

In a world longing for light and meaning, your generosity stands  
as a sign of God’s presence—alive and active through His people. United in 
Christ, we accomplish far more together than we ever could alone. Your 
support strengthens our bond and deepens our unity.

Congratulations on this joyful achievement. May the Lord bless you richly 
and continue to guide and sustain you in all the good you do.


